FEBRUARY/MARCH 2022 NEWSLETTER

The quiet season continues, with both snow and sunshine in Saxony. The Board will not meet again
until April, so this newsletter covers both February and March.

The snowstorms have meant that Bloom Floralscapes (“Bloom”) has plowed the neighborhood five
times in February. Bloom made one trip to move parts of some major snow piles, so that there would
be space for further snow storage.

Fielding Tree Care completed an injection treatment for the neighborhood crabapple trees.

After receiving a proposal from Fielding Tree Care, the Board pursued bids from several potential tree
care contractors for winter tree trimming. One contractor submitted a competitive bid. After discussion
and negotiations, the Board approved a revised bid from Fielding. The work will be scheduled in the
near future, while trees are still dormant.

The Board is still seeking a contractor to replace the damaged retaining wall in the east end of the
neighborhood.

As soon as there is some clearing of snow on the ground, the Board will meet with stormwater
authorities about drainage issues on both the west end and east end.

The broken light fixture at the east side of the entry has been replaced and is now functional.

At the request of one homeowner, the Board is seeking to get an updated list from HBS of acceptable
items for recycling.

For the time being, the Board will continue to conduct its meetings by conference call or by ZOOM.
The next Board meeting is scheduled for Monday, April 11, 2022 at 11:00 a.m. via ZOOM. As always,

if you wish to attend, please check with Saxony manager, Dave Littler, to be added to the contact list
and/or to be notified in case there is a change in the schedule.

http://www.peaktopeakmgt.com/pages/associations/saxony/index/html
Your Saxony Board,

Dennis, Sandy and Barb
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